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e NUCLEAR REACTOR LABORATORY i
AN INTERDEPARTMENTAL CEb. I'ER OF

'

MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
,

O K. HARLING 138 Albany Street. Cambridge, Mass. 02139-4296 J. A. BERNARD, JR.
Director Telefax No. (617) 253-7300 Director of Reactor Operations

Telex No. 921473-MIT-CAM
Tel. No. (617) 253-4211

May 13,1993

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
A'ITN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Response to Requests for AdditionalInformation, Facility License No. R-37,
Docket No. 50-20

Gentlemen:

We are currently in receipt of two requests for information, both dated September
8,1995. This is to inform you that we are in the process of preparing both responses, with |
the response of the questions concerning the emergency batteries to be submitted by '

November 30,1995. The response concerning the emergency plan will be submitted after
clarification with NRC officials at the meeting of the National Organization of Test, |
Research, and Training Reactors in early November. I
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Thomas H. Newton, Jr., PE Edward S Lau
Assistant Superintendent for Assistant Superintendent for
Engineering Operations
MIT Research Reactor MIT Research Reactor
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John A. Bernard, Ph .

Director of Reactor Operations
MIT Research Reactor
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cc: A. Adams, NRC
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